
 

 
 
 

 Feb. 24, 2021 
 
 
 

Hello: 
First, I want to ask everyone to put Club Member Terry Festog and his family in your 
prayers. Terry is fighting leukemia. That’s all I know, if anyone has information, 
please get it to me to post. I hope everyone else is doing well. 
 
On February the 6th we had a Flintlocks Only Shoot, hosted by Page Carr. Thank-You 
Page for getting us outside on a nice winter day! We had 7 shooters and all had a lot 
of fun, in between getting our hands thawed out in the shed. Thank-you Bill G. for 
bringing the space heater &. Sis for helping warm up our insides with some good 
soup. 
 
We will have a Blanket Shoot on March 6th, hosted by Bill Grubaugh. This is a novelty 
shoot, meaning the targets are varied objects to score a “hit or miss”. Not paper 
targets. The name Blanket Shoot refers to the prizes, the entry fee for each shooter is 
an item put down on a blanket before the shoot. The first-place shooter gets first 
pick of all the items, and so on. Please make your entry item something valued at 
$10 min. a hand made item is even better. 
 
Page had to postpone his woodswalk shoot that was to be on Feb. 20th for the 
Deathwind club, it’s now scheduled for March 20th. Please mark your calendars, I 
won’t be sending out any letters right before that date. 
 
 
I think that’s all for this letter, hope to see you soon. 
Mark Hazel 
 
 
Pg. 2 is map to Page’s house, for March 20th woodswalk. 
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